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Please vote no on this bill. The reasons given to ban all pedestrian bridges are self-serving to
the residents near the trail that will be used. My husband and | have lived in Bend for 50
years, and enjoy the many trails available to us locally. Being able to access the area on the
west side of the river without driving, is something we look forward to. The argument that
this is detrimental to the wildlife and terrain are unfounded. Thank you for considering our
opposition to this bill, Dennis and Karen Hoeper
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